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How Do I Convert a F2F Course to a Hybrid Course? Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3152

In Blended Courses, What Should Students Do Online? Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3146

Should I Use ADDIE as a Design Map for My Blended Course? Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3148

What Is Blended Learning? Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3143

What Three Things Could I Do to Improve My Blended Course? Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3147

How Can I Learn Student Names? Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3109

How Can Students Use Self-Compassion to Reduce Test Anxiety? Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=13601

How Do I Address Teasing and Bullying Behavior in the Classroom? Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3157

How Do I Discuss Academic Integrity During the First Class? Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3133

How Do I Stay Calm When Students Push My Buttons? Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3158

How Should I Handle Pushy Parents? Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3119

Is There a Solution to Students Multitasking in Class? Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=13204
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Can Service-Learning Work in My Discipline? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3130

How Can Backward Design Make My Courses More Accessible? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3182

How Can I Effectively Teach Unprepared Students? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3177

 How Can I Effectively Use Class Preparation Assignments? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=13528

How Can I Improve Lessons with a 4-step Plan? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3189

How Can I Incorporate a Group Poster Session into my Class? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3166

How Can I Make My Course Content More Accessible? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3180

How Can I Make the Activities in My Course More Inclusive? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3181

How Do I Design Courses to Enhance Student Veterans' Success? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3193

How Do I Develop a High-Impact Capstone Course? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3191

How Do I Get Started with Service-Learning? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3132

What Are Five Tips for Writing Effective Learning Outcomes? Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3187

How Can I Be an Effective Mentor? Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3178

How Can I Best Learn from My Mentor? Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3172

How Can I Measure My Faculty Development Center �s Impact? Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=13211

How Can I Use Student Feedback to Improve My Teaching? Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=13358

How Do I Create a Successful Faculty Mentoring Program? Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3024
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What Can I Learn From Student Ratings? Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3125

How Can I Build a Successful Faculty Development Program? Faculty Support
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=13406

How Do I Motivate an Unmotivated Colleague? Faculty Support
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3020

How Should I Coach an Underperforming Colleague? Faculty Support
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3021

What Steps Can I Take to Foster a Collegial Department? Faculty Support
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3023

How Can I Structure a Flipped Lesson? Flipped Courses
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=11978

What Are 5 FAQ's About Faculty Roles in the Flipped Class? Flipped Courses
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=11974

What Is Storyboarding and How Can It Help You Flip Your Class? Flipped Courses
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=11975

Where Can I Find Flippable Moments in My Classes? Flipped Courses
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=11979

Are Group Exams a Viable Testing Option? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=13202

How Can I Create Meaningful Assignments for My Students? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3184

How Can I Make My Exams More about Learning, Less about Grades?Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3199

How Can I Make My Exams More Accessible? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3183

How Can I Make My Multiple Choice Tests More Effective? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3186

How Can I Transform My Tests into Learning Tools? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3183

How Can I Use a Total Point System to Clarify Grading? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3168

How Can I Use Frequent Student Feedback to Improve My Courses?Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3167

How Can I Use Informal Writing as Part of a Low-stakes Grading Strategy?Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3150

How Can I Use Low-stakes Quizzing to Enhance Learning? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3149
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How Can Rubrics Make Grading Easier and Faster? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3185

How Do I Give Feedback that Improves Student Writing? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3135

What Is the Best Way to Grade Participation?  Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3198

What Key Concepts Improve Student Learning and Memory? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=13598

How Do I Use FLCs to Strengthen Institutional Assessment?
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I �m Teaching Online Next Term. What Do I Have to Know? Online Course Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3142

How Can I Use Technology to Create Custom Automated Feedback?Online Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/mentor-commons/?video=3221

How Can I Enhance the Impact of Feedback in Online Classes?
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Learner-Centered Teaching - Where Should I Start? Teaching Strategies


